Calling All Prayer Warriors An Invitation from Jodi Johnston Robin on the Branch Prayer Tree

Robin Warren, my father, was a fervent, intercessory, man of prayer for his loved ones. He was physically disabled, but was very intentional about daily lifting others in prayer. I want to organize a prayer team in his memory.

Prayer should be the first thing believers turn to when wanting to intervene or support others in need. Sometimes being physically present is not the immediate need, or an intercessor may be unable to physically be present. It's my request that a small core group of individuals receive requests for prayer via text, voicemail, or email, and they're tasked to further send information out to members of the tree, who agree to spend 15 minutes in intentional, quiet prayer with God within the day (ideally as soon as possible).

Intercessory prayer makes a significant difference. It is than more than simply "having someone on their mind". The church will still send requests out via email the way it currently is, but having individuals stopping in their day to intentionally pray is something that is on my heart to provide as well. Please consider if this is a ministry outreach that you are willing to commit to in service. There is a sign up sheet on the welcome table for those interested in answering this call.

